
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                       25th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

PSA Summer Fete 

   

This year the Giffards Fundraising Team are arranging a Summer Fete to be held at the school on Friday 

30th June at 3:15-5:00pm. This is a special event that we are very excited to host, as it has been many years 

since the last summer fete! To help this event be as successful as possible we are looking for donations for 

certain stalls we are running:- 

 

• Second hand books 

• Good condition teddies for our teddy tombola  

• Sweets 

• Any raffle prizes  

• New/Good condition Bric a Brac for our tombola  

 

There will be a box in the office foyer for any donations; please drop off by Friday 23rd June to ensure we 

have time to organize everything in time for the fete.  

 

We are also looking for volunteers to help set up on the day and run stalls for us; this can be done with 

friends and family if you don’t want to be on a stall alone. If you can help please email us at 

psa@giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk  

 

Without volunteers we are unable to run these events! 

 

Thank you for all your support! 

  
 

Giffards Fundraising Team, 

Gemma Celik, Chair  Vicky Pluck, Secretary  Alex Hollington, Treasurer   
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